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March 28,2008 ,: J 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
Walker Building 
2 1 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: DG 06-105, EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a KeySpan Energy Delivery New 
England - 2006 Integrated Resource Plan 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Because of the potential for further settlement discussions in this docket, KeySpan hereby 
requests a two week postponement of the due date for Keyspan's brief. If the Commission were 
to grant such a postponement, the brief would be due April 18,2008. I am authorized to 
represent that the Commission staff and the Office of Consumer Advocate do not object to this 
request. 

I would appreciate it if you would bring this request to the Commission's attention. 
KeySpan believes that a two week postponement would be in the public interest and would not 
disrupt the orderly and efficient resolution of this proceeding. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Very truly yours, 
n 

A?== Steven V. Carnerino 

cc: Service List 


